
 
 

Announcement of the acquisition of part 
of My Fine Weaving Yarn’s business 
Monday 24th October 2022 

We are thrilled to be able to announce that with effect from today, Monday 24th of October 2022 we 
have acquired a significant proportion of My Fine Weaving Yarn’s business.  

Weaving Yarn Limited is owned by the people who have operated and supported the My Fine 
Weaving Yarn website for the past seven years, Adrian & Grace Ince. We have many years’ 
experience of online and in-store retail and a passion for customer service. Weaving Yarn Limited 
will be focussed on selling quality, repeatable yarns made from natural fibres and which are 
responsibly sourced. 

We are now selling the full ranges of: 

 Garnhuset Cotton 
 Garnhuset Cottoline 
 Garnhuset Linen 
 Garnhuset Wool 
 Silks 
 Gist Mallo and Duet 
 Liina Kalalanka Cotton 
 Molla Mills Cotton 

Helen will continue to share her passion and weaving knowledge with the community that has 
developed around My Fine Weaving Yarn as a consultant to Weaving Yarn Limited. She will continue 
to sell Toika looms and equipment from her own website. 

We look forward to providing the same excellent service you have enjoyed from My Fine Weaving 
Yarn! 

Adrian & Grace Ince. 

 


